
Following Labor Day weekend 2012, construction activities in the Pinecrest Day Use Area will 

begin. Improvements taking place include: rehabilitate/replace aging facilities and infrastructure, 

meet accessibility needs, improve circulation and parking.  Visit the PG & E website for updates. 

 

http://www.pinecrestlakeupdate.com/

